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April 20, 2020 

 

 

 

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall  

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki: 

 

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has cancelled the following subcommittee 

meetings due to the Coronavirus: 

 

- April 20, 2020 – Finance, Budget Committee Meeting 

- April 21, 2020 – Policy Subcommittee Meeting 

- April 23, 2020 – Curriculum Subcommittee Meeting 

 

Agendas for the upcoming May subcommittee meetings will be posted at a later time. 

 

cc:  BOE 

 

 

 

 
 


